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US Catholic Bishops release a new statement further clarifying the Church’s position regarding the COVID-19
vaccines that are currently available. They conclude that vaccination against COVID-19 can morally be justified,
although all Catholics must continue convincing pharmaceutical companies that the development, production
and distribution of COVID-19 (and other) vaccines must occur without any connection to abortion.
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